
















Ayes: Bott, Waltrip, Gussman, Hughes, Apperson 

Powhatan Creek Channel Markers2.

Mr. Waltrip brought up his concern about the channel markers having been 
removed in Powhatan Creek. It is dangerous to get to Jamestown Island. He 
stated he would like to know who moved the channel markers and why they did
so.

Mr. Woolson stated that the Virginia Marine Resources Commission 
(VMRC) or Coast Guard possibly removed markers.

Mr. Woolson stated he would check on this.

F. MATTERS OF SPECIAL PRIVILEGE

Mr. Gussman made a motion to continue the meeting to April 11, 
2018 at 3:30 p.m. for a Work Session.
The motion was approved: 5-0
Ayes: Bott, Waltrip, Gussman, Hughes, Apperson

G. ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 7:24 p.m.
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